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2nd July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As our trip to Paultons Park is only days away I would like to outline the finer details. 

 

Please send your child to school wearing their PE T-shirt and school cardigan or jumper, with 

trousers or leggings from home and suitable footwear eg trainers.  Year 6 children will bring their 

leavers hoodies home on Monday and they may wear this over their PE shirt. 

 

Your child should come to school for their usual staggered start times, but please ensure your child 

gets to school on time, so that we can leave promptly.  We will be returning to school at 4.00pm 

and the children will line up in the playground in class groups for collection at the following times: 

 

Reception and Year 1: 4.00pm 

Years 2 and 3: 4.10pm 

Years 4, 5 and 6: 4.20pm 

 

Please provide your child with a bottle of water (no fizzy drinks), there are filling stations at Paultons 

Park so there will be an opportunity to refill their bottle.  They will need to bring a packed lunch 

unless you have requested a lunch from school which will be given to your child in the morning.  

The children will be carrying their bags with them all day so a rucksack is a good idea. 

 

We hope the weather will be kind to us, but please ensure your child has a waterproof coat if rain 

is forecast and a sun hat if necessary. Should we be lucky and have a sunny day please apply sun 

cream to your child in the morning. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 
Mr R Sanderson 

Headteacher 
 

 


